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$1,400 in Walgreens gift cards Awarded in Coca-Cola Sponsored Recycling Program

CHARLOTTE, N.C., Apr 27, 2011 (BUSINESS WIRE) -- Charlotte Mecklenburg Middle Schools were challenged by Coca-Cola and Walgreens to take
the "give it back" pledge. A "give it back" pledge card was designed to communicate the importance of recycling at home, at school and throughout the
community.

Sixth grade students were asked to take the "give it back" pledge by signing one pledge card of their own and then were challenged to go out into their
community to collect nine more signed pledge cards. The contest was a homeroom versus homeroom challenge and ran from March 14 through
March 25, 2011.

Coca-Cola rewarded the top sixth grade homerooms with a $25 Walgreens gift card and a $50 Walgreens gift card went to each participating school's
designated representative. There were a total of 18 CMS middle schools that participated in this year's "give it back" challenge and over 11,000
pledge cards were collected over a two week period!

Coca-Cola sponsored this contest as part of their "give it back" initiative. Coca-Cola, in partnership with Red Moon Marketing, has been working with
Charlotte Mecklenburg Middle Schools teaching about the importance of recycling throughout the past three years. In previous challenges, schools
have been challenged to see which middle school can collect the most recyclables and which can create and build a recycled figure that best
represents Coca-Cola's "give it back" program.

Lauren Steele, VP of Corporate Affairs, of Coca-Cola Bottling Consolidated Company, said, "Coca-Cola challenges the Charlotte Mecklenburg Middle
Schools with recycling projects and collection efforts so the students can apply their recycling knowledge. The message of "give it back" will help the
students understand how important recycling is for their future."

To learn more about the Coca-Cola "give it back" message, visit www.livepositively.com OR to learn more about Coca-Cola in your Charlotte
community, visit www.cokecharlotte.com.
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